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Dear Educators, 

The Bradbury Science Museum Association is pleased to announce that Northern New 
Mexico Schools may now apply for funding to pay for field trips to the Los Alamos 
National Laboratory’s Bradbury Science Museum in Los Alamos, New Mexico. 

Two different grants for funding field trips are now available. One grant is provided 
through funding by Los Alamos National Bank and the Bradbury Science Museum 
Association offers a similar grant. Please visit the Bradbury Science Museum 
Association website for additional details and applications. See 
http://www.bradburyassociation.org 

Los Alamos National Bank is providing limited funding 
for grants through the Bradbury Science Museum Association (BSMA) for 
schools in Northern New Mexico to take field trips to the Los Alamos National 
Laboratory’s Bradbury Science Museum in Los Alamos, New Mexico.   

To be approved for grant money provided by Los Alamos National Bank, your school must 
1) qualify under United States Federal Government income eligibility guidelines. See 
https://www.fns.usda.gov/school-meals/income-eligibility-guidelines., 2)Applicants must 
provide information detailing how they will incorporate New Mexico Standards and 
Benchmarks as a result of the trip and 3) should qualify as a Title 1 school.   

To apply for the LANB funding click here. 

Applications must be post marked or received by email by February 27, 2017. 

 The Bradbury Science Museum Association (BSMA) is 
providing limited funding for schools in Northern New Mexico to take field trips to 
the Los Alamos National Laboratory’s Bradbury Science Museum in Los Alamos, 
New Mexico.  We encourage you to apply for a grant. 

To apply for the BSMA funding click here. 

Applications must be post marked or received by email by February 27, 2017. 

https://bsma.wildapricot.org/resources/ApplicationLANBFieldTrip.pdf
https://bsma.wildapricot.org/resources/FieldTripApplication.pdf

